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Deepest Gratitude Thank you to everyone who served in the Primary Elections. We recognize and appreciate 

your commitment to making sure the electoral process works, so that every voter has an opportunity to vote. 

We simply cannot conduct elections without you.  

What’s Next? The recruitment team is working on payroll for the Election Workers. Those who selected to 

receive the service stipend for their volunteer service, will receive their stipend checks six weeks after Election 

Day. The service stipend checks will be mailed to your address of record. The students who chose to receive SSL 

hours in lieu of the stipend can expect the SSL forms to be mailed by September 2, 2022. The SSL coordinator 

will forward the SSL form directly to you via email.   

  

 

 

 

We will begin staffing for the Gubernatorial 
General Election in early September. We 
communicate heavily via email, so please keep an 
eye out.  

We recommend reviewing the training materials 
that are available to you now. In EJ Connection, 
under the Training Materials tab, you will find the 
Election Judge Training Resources. There is valuable 
information in the Manuals/Guides provided. You 
may also complete the Part II Training-Online 
Training Module for review.  

Also, take a moment to review the Election Worker 
Program Overview, position descriptions and FAQs 
on the website at www.777vote.org  

http://www.777vote.org/
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Dates to Remember 

 

August 30, 2022:           Stipend Checks are mailed (Primary Election) 

TBD, 2022:           Election Worker Kickoff for the General Election 

September 7, 2022:        In-Person Training Begins 

October 18, 2022: Deadline for Worker Applications (to serve in 2022 General) 

October 18, 2022: Voter Registration Deadline 

October 18, 2022: Election Day Assignments available 

October 26, 2022: Early Voting Center Set-up Meetings 

October 27, 2022: Early Voting Begins 

November 3, 2022: Early Voting Ends 

November 4 - 5, 2022: Chief Judge Briefings  

November 5, 2022: Chief Judge Supply Bag Pick-Up 

November 7, 2022: Election Day Precinct Set-up Meetings  

November 8, 2022: Gubernatorial General Election Day  
December 20, 2022: Stipend Checks are mailed (General Election) 

TBD, 2022:           Pick-A-Pal Drawings 
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Recruitment Office 
The Recruitment Team is available Monday – Friday from 8:30am to 5pm.  Recruiters are available after-
hours and Saturdays as the Election approaches. Your Recruiter is here to assist you through the 
application, training, and service assignment process. Please contact your Recruiter with any questions.  

Recruitment Staff 
 
Election Judge Recruitment Coordinator- Aishah Mills-Pherigo    240-777-8527                                    
 
Election Day Recruiters 

• Deborah Hamer (District 13)   240-777-8571 
• Cole Young (Districts 1,2,3,9,11 and 12)   240-777-8657 
• Cesar Yambot (Districts 4, 6, and 10) 240-777-8572                                                   
• Bertha Miranda (Districts 5, 7 and 8) 240-777-8656 

 
Early Voting Recruiters 

• Maria Rodriguez (EV Sites 1, 5, 8, 9 and 14) 240-777-8577 
• Deborah Edwards-Stanback (EV Sites 3, 6, 2, 10 and 13) 240-777-8573 
• TBD (EV Sites 11, 12, 4, and 7)  

 
Administrative Support   

• Arryal Liverman 240-777-8570   
• Pat Sellner 240-777-8575 

                           Contacting Us 

• General Questions:  Call 240-777-8533 

• Email: election.judge@montgomerycountymd.gov 

• Fax: 240-777-8578; Website: www.777vote.org 

• Mailing Address for office: 
 

Montgomery County Board of Elections 
18753 N. Frederick Avenue, Suite 210 
Gaithersburg, MD  20879 

   
                We look forward to working with you! 
 

mailto:election.judge@montgomerycountymd.gov
http://www.777vote.org/

